
June 9, 2021

To Our Patients and Families,

We’re excited to announce that Gastonia Family Dentistry will reopen at half-capacity 
starting Monday, June 14. Our office will return to serving you and your family with 
some of the best oral health services in the area. You’ll receive the caring and skilled 
dental care you’ve come to know and expect from our compassionate, professional 
team over the years. While we’ll be serving patients at half-capacity, we will offer the 
full suite of services that have resulted in so many beautiful smiles and great oral 
health.

We feel truly honored to be at this stage of our recovery. As you may know, our 
Pembroke Road clinic suffered a fire in April. We are thankful that none of our team 
members were in the building and that all were safe throughout this unfortunate event. 
Once again, we’d also like to express our deepest thanks to the emergency services 
professionals and the police and fire departments in Gastonia who have assisted 
us throughout this event and recovery process. It has meant so much to our team 
at Gastonia Family Dentistry to have everyone’s support throughout the recovery 
process.

We’ve been very eager to reopen and have you and your family return for the care 
and services that our team is honored to provide in our Gastonia office. Stay tuned, 
as we expect to have more exciting updates about our team and services in the 
upcoming weeks. Once again, we thank you for your patience and look forward to 
seeing you again very soon!

Sincerely,

Gastonia Family Dentistry


